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Notice of Public Hearing

August 20, 2014

The Charter Revision Commission of the City of Ansonia, Connecticut will hold a public hearing
on Wednesday August 20, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in Ansonia City Hall's Aldermanic Chambers, 253
Main Street, Ansonia, CT, to review proposed changes to the Charter being considered by the
Charter Revision Commission. At said hearing all parties will be given an opportunity to be
heard.

Dated at Ansonia, Connecticut this 14th day of August, 2014.
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